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DBS NAMES STEVE SCHOLZEN 
DEPUTY REGIONAL DIRECTOR FOR SAN FRANCISCO REGION 

The Board of Directors of the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 

today announced the promotion of Steven K. Scholzen to Deputy Regional 

Director for the San Francisco Region of the Division of Bank Supervision 

(DBS) effective July 16, 1989. Mr. Scholzen has served since August 1983 

as Assistant Regional Director for DBS in the Kansas City Region. 

DBS Director Paul G. Fritts said: "DBS senior management has great 

confidence in Mr. Scholzen's abilities and we are pleased to have him 

available to take on the responsibilities of his new position. He will 

add strength to the management of the San Francisco Regional Office." 

Mr. Scholzen, 41, a native of Oshkosh, Wisconsin, came to the FDIC in 

August 1969 as a bank examiner trainee in the Madison, Wisconsin Region. 

He became a commissioned examiner in December 197 4 and was promoted to 

review examiner m May 1977. He transferred to the Kansas City Region as 

a review examiner m January 1981. In August 1983 he was named Assistant 

Regional Director in Kansas City. 

Mr. Scholzen received his B.S. degree m economics from the University 

of Wiscxmsm. He also is a graduate of the Graduate School of Banking at 

the University of Wisconsin. 

He and his wife, the former Jeanne Evilsizor of Appleton, Wisconsin, 

have two children. 
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